
Annex K 

Holly Terrace objections/comments 

 

Please consider parking issues for Holly Terrace if you are considering ResPark for 
Alma Terrace.  
 
Holly Terrace has no street frontage; some residents can park within their ‘back yards’ 
but others must park in Alma Terrace or Frances St, as must all visitors to Holly 
Terrace. 
 
It has become very difficult indeed for Holly Terrace residents and visitors to find 
parking, as both Alma Terrace and Frances Street seldom have vacant spaces. 
 
If ResPark will improve the situation on Alma Terrace then it follows it should apply to 
Frances Street as well.  
 
In particular, Holly Terrace residents will need the appropriate permits for parking in 
any Priority Parking Scheme that affects them, since we have no street frontage.  
 

We received the letter at the weekend with regards the extension of the ResPark 
scheme to Alma Terrace and Alma Grove. 
 
This is very likely to cause further pressure on Frances Street and Ambrose Street 
(which do not have residents’ parking restrictions) and when that happens, people tend 
to try and park on the (council-owned) piece of cobbled street between 12-13 Holly 
Terrace. 
 
As mentioned before, we already have a penalty notice on the side of the street that 
we own to stop illegal parking there, but if a sign could be erected on the YCC-owned 
side (which doesn’t really have space to park due to a lamppost being there - but 
people still do on occasion), that would be appreciated! 
 


